This month the Union Board of
Governors wishes to say “Thank
You!” to the University of Okla-
homa Association, its Executive
Board, to Alumni Executive Secre-
tary Boyd Gunning, 37ba, '37Law,
and to the staff of the Sooner Mag-
asine.

Throughout this magazine most
of the pages are devoted to present-
ing a picture of the Oklahoma Me-
morial Union as seen by the type-
writers of the Sooner Magazine staff.
It has taken a great deal of time, ef-
fort and management to produce
this vehicle that the Union rides in
so comfortably.

We are naturally proud of the
“New"” Union and understandably
proud to have the Alumni magazine
treat the building in such detail so
that each of you may share our pride.

After reading the publication you
will probably feel, as we felt, that
you have had a personal, intimate
visit in the Oklahoma Memorial
Union.

Therefore, the Board of Gover-
nors, through Hillyer Freeland, '38
fa, secretary-manager, pays its re-
spects to all of those who had a part
in producing the “Union™ issue of
Sooner Magazine.
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LA paper copy of this issue 18 avail-
able at call number LH 1 .0686 in
Bizzell Memorial Library.



